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I. a, Griffin, Ssq., 
sotith Gardiner, Me.

Dear Sir:-
In reply to your letter of 

January 8th I wish to say that I have to-day 
forwarded all correspondence I have had ith 
you to the Adjutant-General, Department of 
Militia & Defense at Ottawa,

As I am no longer connected 
with the lilitary Services of Canada, I think 
it 'wiser for you to take up your case direct 
with them, and I would advise you to address 
your coranunioation to z

/

The adjutant-General,
Department of Militia - Defense, 

Militia Headquarters,
Ottawa.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


